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Im a retired Title 1 Reading / Literacy specialist. I have spent thirty plus years helping 

struggling students how to read. We MUST have students reading at or above grade 

level by grade three if not long before. Teachers need training on best practices for 

teaching this subject. Also with the diversity of learners in each classroom they need 

institutional assistants trained in this area to support students. Small group instruction 

in reading was key to getting students to grade level and above. Please pass this bill. 
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